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Lemos, June

From: k silva <hiksilva@mcn.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 8:11 AM
To: Peters, Lindy; Lee, Will; Norvell, Bernie; Cimolino, Michael; Turner, Dave
Cc: Miller, Tabatha; Lemos, June
Subject: Public Comment - Special City Council Budget Workshop meeting

Dear Mayor Peters and City Councilmembers~ 
 
Although I don’t see a public comment period included in the agenda for today’s Special City Council 
Budget Workshop meeting, I do hope that you are accepting public comments as you have in the 
past. If so, here is my comment: 
 
I would like to respectfully request that you rescind the freezing of the open police officer position. I 
believe you would all agree that public safety is a cornerstone of a healthy community and vital 
emergency services are necessary to safeguard our citizens. I hope you will show that safeguarding 
our citizens is a high priority by unfreezing the vacant position in the Police Department.   
 
I appreciate the challenge you face to keep Fort Bragg financially healthy and I ask that you continue 
to support our vital safety and public works departments to keep Fort Bragg healthy in all aspects. 
 
Sincerely~ 
 
Kathy Silva 
Fort Bragg resident 


